
 
 

The Hood Park Steering Committee was formed in August of 2020 to gather input from community 
members about what they would like to see retained, changed or added to Hood Park. This survey is 
part of the committee’s effort to gather community input on this topic. All community input will be 
analyzed and compiled by UNH Cooperative Extension to determine the common themes. The Hood 
Park Steering Committee will present this information to Town Council at the end of 2020, so that 
Town Council can make a final, informed decision about Hood Park. All responses are confidential. 
Thank you for your time. 
 

To take this survey online, scan this QR code with your phone: 
 

 
 

1. Which of the following describes you as a visitor of Hood Park? Please circle one.  
 

• Frequent   
 

• Occasional 
 

• Rare  
 

• Have never visited Hood Park  
 

2. Why do you visit Hood Park?   
 
 
 
 
 
 

3. What do you like about Hood Park?  
  
 
 
 
 
 

4. What do you not like about Hood Park?  
 

 

 
 
 
(Continued on back) 



5.  In a reimagined Hood Park, what specific elements would you like to see?  
 
 
 
 
            
 
 
 

6. Do you live in Derry? Please circle one.  
 

• Yes, adjacent to Hood Park 
 

• Yes, not adjacent to Hood Park 
 

• No 
 
 
 
7. Select your age. Please circle one.  
 

• Under 18  
 

• 18 – 24 
 

• 25 – 34 
 

• 35 – 44 
 

• 45 – 54 
 

• 55 – 64 
 

• 65 or older  
 

 

Thank you for completing this survey! Please return completed surveys by: 

E-mail: hoodpark@derrynh.org 
or 
Mail to: Town of Derry Planning Department 
14 Manning Street 
Derry, NH 03038 
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